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Bill Caruso, Partner and Chair of Archer’s Cannabis practice group, was recently quoted in the NJ.com article,

“With little worry about marijuana ballot question passing, top lawmakers busy crafting N.J. law”, published

November 3, 2020. In the article, Mr. Caruso addresses the urgency behind getting a bill together quickly but

says that he is, “confident there will be ample opportunity to amend and modify this for years to come.”
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